
 

 

 

 

Christ Church CE Primary School                               schooloffice@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk 
Upton Road, Moreton, Wirral, CH46 0PB                                ww.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk 
0151 6775152                                                                                                Headteacher: Mrs A Donelan  

Together we can do all things through  

Christ who strengthens us 

Christ Church 

Primary School 

Tuesday 27th June 2023 

 

Year 6 Activities 

Dear Y6 Parents, 

With so much going on over the next few weeks and an ever changing picture, I thought I would 

write to clarify some changes to dates. 

Year 6 will be affected by the NEU teachers strike action and we have unfortunately had to make 

changes to the performance of their play. 

Please see updated arrangements: 

Wednesday 28th – Friday 30th Residential No change 

Monday 3rd July Dress rehearsal to KS2 pupils No change 

Tuesday 4th July Cookery class (ingredients provided) No change 

Wednesday 5th July Strike action Y6 Classes closed 

Thursday 6th July Y6 visit secondary schools Date change 

Friday 7th July Strike action Y6 Classes closed 

Monday 10th July – afternoon Chester Cathedral Y6 pupils 
leaving service 

No change 

Monday 10th July 5pm Y6 production performance for 
parents 

Date change 

Tuesday 11th July SATs results expected No change 

Wednesday 12th July 2pm Y6 production performance for 
parents 

Date change 

Thursday 13th July 9.15am Y6 coffee morning No change 

Friday 14th July Own clothes day for fair 
CCPA Summer fair 3.30pm 

No change 

Monday 17th July In classes No change 

Tuesday 18th July 5pm Y6 Leavers Party  No change 

Wednesday 19th July 9.15am 
                                     2.30pm 

Y6 Leavers church service 
Whole school wave Y6 down the 
drive after Goodbye assembly – 
parents please come to line the 
drive and take your photos 

No change 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused; we are trying to make sure that pupils still get to do all 

the end of school activities planned for them and hope the changes are manageable for families. 

For further information about events, please contact the Y6 team. 

Thank-you for your understanding, 

Mrs Amanda Donelan 

Headteacher  


